
We can beat COVID‐19 together! 

NOTICE 
In an abundance of caution for our 

staff and customers and in an effort to 
reduce the risks associated with 
COVID-19, please be aware that 

effective Wednesday, March 25, 2020, 
this Post Office unit will be open from 
10:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday – Friday.  

We will be closed on Saturdays.  
Access to your P.O. Box will remain 

available 24/7.   

The safety and well-being of our staff 
and customers is of the utmost 

importance to us.   

Thank you for understanding.   

God Bless America 

 


